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Oregon has a long history of successful vote by mail. As a senior with a disability, 

being able to vote by mail is critical. I have been a voter since 1978 and never 

missed an election. Please do not make this process harder at this crucial juncture in 

our lifetime. Oregon has always stood tall and independent; do not let the chaos on 

the federal level damage something that has worked well and inclusively for many 

years.  


